
 
CHARLTON FARM  

PROFESSIONALS’ OPEN DAY 
 

MONDAY 29TH JANUARY 2024 
 

Come and find out about our service and visit our hospice! 

 

Charlton Farm usually cares for children and families who 
live in South Gloucestershire, Bath and North East Somerset, 

West Wiltshire, Bristol City and North Somerset. 

 

If you are interested in referring children to us, working in 
partnership with us, or would just like to know more about 

us - come along! 

 

It will be a great opportunity to learn about the service we 
offer, see our facilities and have your questions answered. 

 

 

Tour of the hospice with a 

member of the care team 

──── 

Dedicated stations on 

referrals, sibling support, 

family support and end of 

life care 

──── 

Opportunity to ask 

questions  

──── 

Light refreshments 

provided! 

2 Sessions available 

9:30am – 12.30pm  

OR  

1.30pm – 4:30pm 

To reserve a place: 

Email: 

carecf.admin@chsw.org.uk 

Phone: 01275 866611 

Please state which session 

you would like to attend 

 

Charlton Farm, Charlton Drive 

Wraxall, North Somerset, BS48 1PE 

mailto:carecf.admin@chsw.org.uk

